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Comment & News 

The feature article, 11A Street-Drug Identification Program", is 
in response to the large number of requests that we have had for 
information regarding the procedures that we use in operating 
our street-drug identification program. Hopefully, it will 
answer most of the questions that come to mind. If there are un­
answered questions please write to us and we will try and clarify 
the problem(s). 

One very serious concern that is expressed by persons invo lved 
in this kind of a program is the possibilty that they become 
11the quality control" segment of the illicit market-place. This 
problem can be overcome by delaying the publication of the 
results of an analysis and only giving results immediately when 
there is a medical crisis. Sample descriptions and results should 
not be published until sometime after the analyses have been 
completed. We make our results known to the drug-counseling 
centers in o ur area; we try to do this weekly but are not always 
successful. The Do It Now Foundation in Los Angeles have gone 
from a weekly to a monthly report of street-drug analyses 
(Los Angeles Free Press, 2(18): 10, 1972.). 

The School of Pharmacy, University of Maryland is now operating 
an "Ano nymous Drug Analysis and Poison Control Center", funded 
by the State of Maryland - Drug Abuse Administration. These 
people are to be commended for their genuine interest in this 
very great threat to·public health and welfare. As f'ar as we 
are aware, this is the first such program funded by any govern­
mental agency, either state or federal. Each pharmacy school in 
the United States should be operating such a program and be 
funded by an appropriate agency of their state. There is NO 
OTHER pr ofession with the expertise required to operate this kind 
of a public service. 

Dr. Dave Blake is the co-ordinator of the project at the Univer­
sity of Maryland: 

Dr. Dave Blake 
636 West Lamard Street 
Baltimore, Maryland 21201 

Dr. Blake and his group are publishing results of their analyses 
and have found that out of 140 samples where the alleged contents 
were known, 81 samples were misrepresented. It appears that the 
east coast distrinutors are more "honorable" than our dealers. 
We find approximately 75% misrepresentation of the samples 
where we are aware of the alleged constituents. 

Marvin H. Malone 
Stockton, Californa 95204 
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